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What is AAC? 

The Academic Advising Center (AAC) provides academic and everyday life support to GLA students to better 

achieve their academic goals and benefit plainly from their four years of study at GLA. When needed, AAC 

will assist students in developing a comprehensive educational plan.  

In addition, if students have any concerns about everyday study and campus life in general, advisors will 

help them understand their problems and orient them to the appropriate resources and individuals working 

at AAC who can best answer their needs. 

 

Need some help? 

 AAC is open on Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays during the 3rd and 5th periods. 

 

AAC Events 

Movie nights, study workshops and other activities are 

regularly organized by AAC in collaboration with GLA 

faculty members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AAC Newsletter 

The AAC Newsletter is issued every three weeks in order to: 

1. remind students of important academic dates (holidays, make-

up classes, withdrawal deadlines…). 

2. introduce RU and ANU services to students. 

3. advertise cultural and academic events organized by AAC or 

other RU relevant services. 

4. advertise cultural events happening in the Okasa-Kyoto area. 

 


